
June iSth, 1931.

Colonel J•
President,
The Canadl ; n Chamber of Commeroe, 
Board of Trade Building,
Montreal, P. Q.

H. Woods,

Dear Colonel Woods,

Replying to your letter of June 

11th with reference to the recommendations of the 

Trade and Goodwill Mission to Latin America, 1 beg 

to say that 1 hare now been at McGill University 

eleven years, and during all that time Spanish has 

been on the curriculum.

Tours faithfully.

Principal

0

vi:


